
167th Street lane to close 
Issued: May 4, 2020 
 
The northernmost westbound lane of 167th Street from Ridgeland Avenue to 
approximately Jean Lane will be closed starting Tuesday, May 5 for work on the Post 7 
Sanitary Force Main.  
 
All side streets and intersections are anticipated to remain open during construction, 
and access to all residential and commercial properties will be maintained. Work will be 
done from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Mondays through Fridays and is anticipated to be complete 
Wednesday, July 1. Weekend and overnight work may be required.  
 
Please see the Construction Notice for more information. 

https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/document_center/News%20and%20Events/Construction%20Notification_ALT%205.pdf

